
ReSPECT update

As the adoption of ReSPECT continues to increase around the country, so too does evidence of the increasing need for 
personalised care planning, and the need for individuals to plan ahead for their own future emergency care.
 
In July, we published a statement on ReSPECT’s impact on reducing potentially avoidable emergency admissions from care 
homes, written in response to a recent report by the Improvement Analytics Unit and Health Foundation. Read here > 
 
We’ve also written a briefing on NHS England’s publication ‘Universal Personalised Care: Implementing the Comprehensive 
Model’ and the implications of the focus on personalised care and support planning for the ReSPECT Process. Download 
our briefing >

Additionally, a fantastic article was published on the Metro website, which featured ReSPECT as a solution to the issues 
many critical care staff face when making emergency decisions. Read here >
 
One final piece of good news- we’ve moved all information about ReSPECT over to the resus.org.uk website. For more 
information about the ReSPECT process, please visit our website >

http://bit.ly/33HoxzX
http://bit.ly/2Zg2tNx
http://bit.ly/2Zg2tNx
http://bit.ly/2KUfdQD
http://bit.ly/31Nbf2Z

